
 

 

Please direct inquiries to:  

Darrell Gleason, Communication Specialist, Alleghany Highlands Public Schools 
(540) 863-1800, darrell.gleason@ahps.k12.va.us 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 6, 2025 
 

COVINGTON - Covington Middle School will continue with virtual instruction the week of 
March 10. We will keep parents, students, and teachers in our community informed as we 
make plans to return to in-person learning. 

AHPS serves approximately 2,700 students. The school division was created in July 2022 
through the merger of Alleghany County Public Schools, Covington City Public Schools, and 
Jackson River Technical Center. The school division is jointly funded by Alleghany County 
and the City of Covington.  
 
AHPS news and events are regularly updated on Facebook at AHPublicSchools and 
Instagram at ahpublicschools. Information is also available at www.ahps.k12.va.us. 
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